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Subject: Re: 1524 Na+onal Street
Date: Monday, June 5, 2023 at 4:34:28 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: will@bakerdevelopmentresources.com
To: Sherry McDonell
CC: David.Watson@rva.gov, Alessandro Ragazzi
AIachments: image001.png

Thank you for reaching out Sherry. We appreciate the support and don’t hesitate to reach out with any
ques+ons on this (or any other) project.
 
Will
 

Will Gillette, AICP
Baker Development Resources
(e)will@bakerdevelopmentresources.com
(c)864.377.9140
530 East Main Street, Suite 730
Richmond, VA 23219
 
 
 

From: Sherry McDonell <smcdonell@embarqmail.com>
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 at 12:33 PM
To: MaWhew.Ebinger@RVA.gov <MaWhew.Ebinger@RVA.gov>
Cc: David.Watson@rva.gov <David.Watson@rva.gov>
Subject: 1524 Na+onal Street

Hello,
 
I am wri+ng because I received a leWer from Baker Development Resources concerning 1524 Na+onal Street. 
I am suppor+ve of the project as quality infil development.  I look forward to seeing this approved and the
subsequent improvement of the neighborhood.
 
Thank you,
 
Sherry McDonell
Scotchtown Proper+es, LLC
804-218-8871
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